
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kisrawi, Nabil (TIES) 
Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 2007 1:03 PM 
 
 
Your web site for the WTPF is very good and covers the required 
background material. 
 
I would like to stress at this stage that the WTPF must cover all the 
topics mentioned in Decision 9, in particular Internet Governance and 
new issues related to the International Telecommunication Regulations. 
 
I expect that the first paper that you will produce from the Secretariat 
will cover all the topics. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Nabil 
 
 


